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Clergy: Protopriest Paisius McGrath, Pastor 
Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Attached 
Parish Board President: Rob Prokopchak 
Choir Director: Lydia Rudolf 

Today's Commemorated Feasts and Saints; 23*^^ Sunday after Pentecost- Tone 6; Great 
Martyr Catherine of Alexandria; Commemoration of the Entrance of the Holy Theotokos 
into the Temple 

SCHEDULE*************************** 
Today, Sunday, November 24, Entrance of the Theotokos faito the Temple, Orthros 9 am 
Memorial Litia for Holodomor Divine Liturgy 10 am 4*'' Annual Memorial Litia for 
Dorothy Pakutz Coftee Hour: Ron and Linda Radio (Youth) 
Saturday, November 30, Saint Andrew- the First-Called Apostle, Divine Liturgy 9:30 am 
Sunday, December 1,24® Sunday after Pentecost and Holy Prophet Nahum, Orthros 9 
am Divine Liturgy 10 am Coffee Hour: UOL Group(UOL) 

CORNER************************************ 
For Healing and Good Health: Metropolitan Antony, Archbishop Daniel, Father Paisius 
McGrath, Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Pani Sonia Diakiw, Father Nestor Kowal, 
Panimatka Lillian Hnatko, JackPovlick, Rhea Jean Roxbury, Ryan Hammerschmitt, 
Ted Diakiw, Ha nnah, Alijah Robinson, Lee Vordos, Ron Marldw, Je an Markiw, Ann 
Belowich, Lydia Rudolf, Noah Troyan, Chase, Mary Keffalas, Kathryn^ Brian, Orycia 
Hammerschmitt, Stephen Sheptak, Gregory Prokopchak, Jessica Burka, Amanda 
Burka, Tanner Noble, Arianna Rock, Mary Ann Jurysta, Sherri Burka, Emil Russo, 
Michael Romanyshyn, Eva Bilowich, Patty Hnatko, Rose Hnatko, Ethan Rock, Scott 
Cygan, Ronna Frenchak Pindel, Lo^e Tymkiw, Donna Grey, Helen Olenic, our brothers 
and sisters suffering in Ukraine, Syria, Iraq and Egypt 
Memory Eternal: Dorothy Pakutz, Kevin McGinnis, Doug Mason Sr 

NEWS AND UPDATES***************************** 
This morning we commemorate the great and holy Feast of the Entrance of the 

Theotokos into the Temple(transferred from November 21). This Feast commemorates 
the Entrance of the Virgin Mary into the Temple in fulfillment of her parents promise to 
God that they would dedicate their child, bom in their old age, to the service of God. 

UPDATES************************* 
Today at the end of Orthros we offer a Memorial Litia to commemorate the S?**" 

Anniversary of the Holodomor(''death by starvation") brought upon the Ukrainian people 
in 1932-33 by the repressive and brutal Soviet Communist regime. Let us all pray together 
for the repose of the millions of Ukrainians who perished in this man-made tragedy and the 
many who still suffer the effects of this famine in our ancestral homeland and around the 
world! 

This morning at the end of Divine Liturgy we will offer a Memorial Litia as we 
commemorate the 4*'' anniversary of the repose of our faithful parishioner, Dorothy Pakutz. 
May the Lord our God grant a blessed repose to His departed servant, Dorothy, and may 
her memory be eternal! 

We wish to announce today that Father Paisius will be out of town from Wednesday, 
December 4- Tuesday, December 10, for his annual Advent retreat. An announcement will 
made in the next week's bulletin regarding who will come to serve Divine Liturgy on 
Sunday, December 8 and who will the contact priest in the case of emergency while Father 
is absent. 

We again have a wonderful Holiday Season Basket for those season and tickets are 
available at Coffee Hour. Please make sure to get your tickets in the coming weeks and the 
drawing for this basket will be on Sunday, December 15. 

As we are now in the time of the Nativity Fast, we encourage everyone to come for Holy 
'Confession by Sunday, December 22 and to also engage ourselves in the other ways we have 
been given by our Holy Church to help us make this time one of spiritual and physical 
preparation for the celebration of the Nativity of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! 

The All Saints Camp Booster Club 2020 Calendars are now available. This is an 
.opportunity to help us support the Camp m this special way. They can be purchased for $25 
each and are available from Rob Prokopchak. 

We offer a word of thanks to the members of our Ladies Guild for the wonderful 
'Pumpkin Pies made and sold this past week on Friday. Thank you for your dedication and 
effort which made this possible again this year! 

We offer a word of thanks to everyone who came out to help this past week at our Pirohi 
Sale. We again encourage everyone to come out to help with the next Parish Pirohi Sale on 
Thursday/Friday, December 5/6 as we work together once again for the good of our Parish 
in this special way. 

We encourage everyone to continue to give generously to our Capital Improvements 
Fund as we continue to work on the different projects of maintainmg and updating our 
Parish buildings. 

MAY CHRIST OUR GOD GRANT TO HIS SERVANTS ALL OF THE FAITHFUL 
OF SAINTS PETER AND PAUL UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH AND ALL OUR 
VISITORS TODAY, PEACE, HEALTH AND SALVATION AND MAY HE SAFEGUARD 
AND KEEP US ALL FOR MANY YEARS! 


